
 

 

 
 
On behalf of 
 
Ozark Telephone Company 
816 Oneida 
P.O. Box 547 
Ozark, MO 64865 
 
 
July 5, 2016 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
On behalf of Ozark Telephone Company (FRN 0004269817), we hereby transmit the updated Base 
Document for Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, Access Service, which includes all tariff revisions that became 
effective July 1, 2016. 
 
Please address any inquiries to me at the Austin, Texas address above or via facsimile to 512-343-
0119. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Lynette Hampton 
Authorized Representative 
Ozark Telephone Company 


